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Dear Parents, 

Please be respectful to our neighbours when 

parking to pick up your child/children from 

school. We have had an incident this week 

where a very angry neighbour came into the 

school office at 3.25pm as she was unable to 

get into her own driveway. This is totally  

unacceptable. We have been in contact with 

the local PCSO who is going to undertake spot 

checks. The Bear’s Head has generously said 

that you can all park on their car park.  If 

there are no safe parking spaces please use 

this facility to park safely and walk round to 

the school. 

Please DO NOT cross the car 

park at the beginning and the 

end of the school day. Follow 

the feet on the path. It is for 

the safety of you and your  

children. 

 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thank you to those who 

came to our coffee morn-

ing on Thursday and to 

those who sent in donations of cake. We 

raised £90  

 

 

Reception Open Morning. 

On Wednesday 14th October we will be  

holding an open morning for the parents of 

children starting school in September 2016. 

You are welcome to drop in and spend some 

time in the classroom any time between 9am 

and 12am. Please feel free to invite family and 

friends who have children starting school next 

year. 

 

Cross Country Results 

 

Congratulations again to those who took part 

in the cross country event again this week. 

The results are as follows: 

Year 3/4 Girls: Remi Hollinshead 3rd and  

Matilda Harrison 4th 

Year 3/4 Boys: George Clewlow 2nd 

Year 5/6 Girls: Freya Hollinshead 11th 

 Year 5/6 Boys: Jake Humphreys 3rd and Max 

Harrison 4th 

Apologies to Max Harrison who was missed off 

the results last week. He came 4th in the Boys 

Year 5/6 race. 

 

 

PTA Dates for your diary: 

School Disco - 9th October  

Bonfire Night - 6th November  

Christmas Fair - 27th November. 

If you able to help out with any of the events, 

please contact Emma Buckley who will be  

putting rotas in place. Emma can be contacted 

via the PTA Facebook page or find her in the 

school playground at collection time. 

Facebook page is BRERETON PRIMARY  

SCHOOL - PTA. 
 

 

School Photographs 

Don’t forget to return your 

forms if you want your child to 

have their photograph taken 

by Tempest Photography on 

M o n d a y  2 8 t h  

September. 

http://coffee.macmillan.org.uk/
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://images.clipartpanda.com/clipart-camera-niEXrko6T.png&imgrefurl=http://www.clipartpanda.com/categories/clipart-camera-pictures&h=379&w=577&tbnid=2p-slCNUn07LEM:&docid=ZJ-xbugbvN2ANM&ei=MBX8VevSPIfxaLSulOgM&tbm
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCIfMismUksgCFcZbFAodDoMCaQ&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartsheep.com%2Fcartoon-feet-h-foot-print-vector-clipart%2FdT1hSFIwY0RvdkwzZDNkeTVsWVhONWRtVmpkRzl5Y3k1a

